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Docket No. 50-358

Cincinnati Gas and Electric
Company

ATTN: Mr. J. Williams, Jr.
Senior Vice President

139 East 4th Street
Cincinnati, OH 45201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 23, 1983, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-358/82-17 forwarded by our
letter dated June 10, 1983. Your respcase to item 358/82-17-03(A) and
358/82-17-03(C) is considered adequate. With regard to your response to

I item 358/82-17-03(B), it is our understanding that you will provide a
supplemental response to address the ASME code violation and actions being
taken by CG&E to correct that violation. This understanding is based on
a conversation between Mr. T. P. Gwynn, Senior Resident Inspector, and
Mr. R. R. Wrucke on October 5,1983. We will examine these matters during
a subsequent inspection after receipt of your supplemental response.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

" Original signed by .R. F. Warnick"

!

R. F. Waruick, Director
Office of Special Cases

cc: J. R. Schott, Plant Manager
G. C. Ficke, Manager, Nuclear

Licensing Department

cc w/ltr dtd 9/23/83:
See Attached Page
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